
Hello Oregon State Legislature, 
 
We are writing to encourage you to be fair in the implementation of this law, which appears to be 
headed for hasty enactment. 

• Public schools do need liability protection 
• Private schools, which are serving a vital need in our society, also need those protections 

Oregon State has a vibrant private sector which needs government encouragement.  In this uncertain 
period, one thing you must do, morally and economically, is to include private education in the school 
liability protection. 
 
Regards, 
 
Paul & Katy Harmon 
Albany, Oregon  
 


